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THE BEST FISHES FOR ALL OF YOU.
Christmas �me is the �me to pause for a moment and look back over the last few months. It's �me
to recharge our ba�eries for everything that lies ahead. 

True to this mo�o, some of the AUSTRIALPIN team are also taking some well-deserved �me out. But
don't worry, we will con�nue to offer you the usual high-quality AUSTRIALPIN service between
Christmas and New Year's Eve and will be there for you from 

December 27 to 29, 2023 between 8.00 and 12.00. 
We will start the new year with our regular opening hours 

(from January 2 from Mon - Fri 8.00 - 12.00 and Mon - Thu 13.00 - 16.00)

Whether you're in rest mode or full of ac�vity, we wish you a good �me and thank you for your trust
and coopera�on. 

MERRY CHRISTMAS!

The protec�on of your data is of great importance to us. Thus, it goes without saying that the personal data you provide us with is not
supplied to any third party. You can at any �me make use of your right to correct (update) the data, obtain informa�on regarding the data
or delete the data. Simply send us an e-mail with your specific request to datenschutz@austrialpin.at. 

In what context, to what extent and for which purposes we and our business associates process the data obtained from you, can be found
in our Data Protec�on Declara�on. 

If you want to unsubscribe from this newsle�er, please send uns an e-mail. 

with best regards 
your AUSTRIALPIN team

AUSTRIALPIN GmbH, Industriezone C 2a, A-6166 Fulpmes
Tel +43 5225 65248
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